
 

 

 

The Pupil Leadership Team (PLT) will focus on making our school a safe and happy 

place to be. They will also focus on courageous advocacy as they will being standing 

up for social injustice.  

 

The Pupil Leadership Team will: 

• Represent the thoughts and ideas of their classes. They will do this by 

holding whole class meetings to gather ideas and then sharing these at 

PLT meetings. 

• Work together to decide upon ways to make our school even better. 

• Organise events that will help to make our school an even happier place. 

• Develop our understanding of how to stay safe. This will include a focus 

on Internet Safety week. 

• Support charities within our local community. This will include organising 

a collection of food during our Harvest celebrations, collecting 

donations during other whole school events that will be used to support 

local charities. 

• Support charities within the global community. This will include 

supporting events to raise awareness and funds for global charities, 

such as Children In Need.  
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